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	Nursery


	This week in Nursery we have collected all of the children's home readers and books in. Thank you to all of the children who have returned their books. Just a little reminder to all of the children who have not returned their books - please bring them in as soon as possible, thank you. We have continued our Caribbean theme by creating bright and colourful fish fridge magnets. The children painted a salt dough fish shape using bright colours and then added sequins and glitter to make them sparkle. They look amazing. 

	Reception

	
	This week we were busy getting ready for sports day on Friday. A big well done to all of the children! They all did a fantastic job and really enjoyed taking part in the races. Thank you to all the parents who were able to come and cheer their children on. We have continued our Caribbean topic ready for our Multi-Cultural day in September. The children have been dressing up in Caribbean style clothing; making fruit shapes out of salt dough and creating carnival masks. Please note all of the reading books, library books and maths games have been collected in for the end of the year. This week’s homework will be the last one before we break up for the summer term.

	Year 1

	1C
	This week we have been continuing our work on Africa. In Art we painted sunset pictures and created animal masks. In Literacy we found out about animals from Africa and have created a fact-file describing the animal's appearance, diet and habitat. We listened to a story about 'How The Elephant Got His Trunk' and retold this trying hard to remember all of the main points. In addition, we have worked hard to make lion salt dough fridge magnets. Don't forget to come to the Multicultural day in September to buy yours!

	1N
	In 1N we have had a lovely week preparing things for our multi-cultural day in September. Our theme of Africa has been really exciting and we have created lots of crafts which we hope you will enjoy on the day. Thank you for a lovely penultimate week Year 1!

	1W
	What a busy week we've had in 1W! We have continued our preparations for September's Multi-Cultural Day, studying Africa. We have written fact files, re-told traditional stories, created animals from card and we have even tasted a range of African foods! This week will be the last week that homework and Reading Diaries are required. Thanks!

	Year 2

	2A
	This week we have been looking at Scandinavia and as a result, we have been making masks, salt dough fridge magnets and key rings with a Scandinavian theme. Additionally, we have also been looking at the beliefs and customs of the Vikings, so we learned more about their religious beliefs and their gods, as well as making shields that the soldiers would have used. Their class assembly was also amazing and have had very positive comments from all the staff! Well done, 2A! I am very proud.

	2D
	This week, we have had lots of fun creating! We have been taking part in lots of Art activities - making ornaments from salt dough, making masks, and chalk pictures and designing keyrings. It has been a very active week, we have had the opportunity to spend time with different teachers and, most importantly, we have had a lot of fun working together as a team!

	2M
	Masks, Salt dough and key rings - Three pieces of wonderful work the children have been producing this week during their Scandinavia project. A big well done to Hiraa and Ruben for their great work and focus during the past few days. Keep up the hard work for the last week in Key Stage 1; ready for Year 3 in September.
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	Year 3

	3B
	This year the children have been studying Great Britain. The children have focused on the countries within Great Britain and found out key facts to complete a Great Britain information sheet. They have studied the Royal family and the key roles they play in the running of Great Britain. The children have made key rings, masks and fridge magnets with this theme.

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been continuing our research of Great Britain. We have studied the royal family and learnt about their roles in British society. We have also been busy making key rings with British flags on them which look really good! As well as our studies of Great Britain, we have been keeping our brains fresh with some numeracy games and literacy challenges throughout the day in class.

	3W
	In 3W this week we have been learning lots about Great Britain. We started by learning about the different countries within Great Britain, and then we focused on the culture and traditions within these countries. We have made flag magnets out of salt dough and made scones and cakes for us to eat at our British tea party!

	Year 4
  4A

Another Busy week in 4A as the end of term approaches. We have been busy learning all about China in readiness for our multi-cultural day. We have been creating Chinese fact sheets and learning all about the customs of the Chinese New Year and made bookmarks all about the characteristics of the animals which make up the signs of the Chinese zodiac. Keep up the good work.
  4C

We have been working hard in 4C this week, learning many fascinating facts about China. We have been practising our calligraphy skills by drawing Chinese characters and symbols to represent our names. We have started each day by completing a simple exercise routine to keep us fit and healthy just as they do in Chinese schools. We have also been designing and decorating our own masks, which the Chinese believe bring them good luck by scaring away evil spirits!  Congratulations to everyone for their hard work.
  4M

In 4M we have also been studying all things Chinese in preparation for our upcoming multicultural day. In addition to creating our own Chinese dragon masks, we have also been using salt dough to create our own fridge magnets depicting a Chinese blossom tree.  It has been a really interesting week, discovering details about a fascinating culture which is very different to our own. I have been very impressed by the enthusiasm displayed by all members of 4M; well done everyone.


	Year 5

	    5B
	In 5B this week, we have been busy learning all about Spain. As a class we have even completed projects at home to present in school, teaching children all about Spanish culture, food and dress. In addition, we have also been making key rings and carnival masks in celebration of Spanish festivals. The festival we enjoyed learning about the most was the day of the dead, where we made skull masks! Keep up the hard work 5B.

	    5C
	This week in 5C we have been completing Spanish ‘art’ projects in preparation for the forthcoming multicultural day. The children have enjoyed learning all about Antoni Gaudi and created some superb salt-dough art pieces. We have also been appreciating all the hard work the children have put into their homework projects on Spain. Star of the week last week was Aneeqa; well done!.

	    5H
	After a busy week, 5H have created some fantastic artwork inspired by our mini-project based around Spanish culture. We have been exploring a range of artistic techniques to create an array of Spanish artefacts. We are looking forward to completing our project next week and anticipate a fabulous end to the year. Keep up the hard work 5H!

	Year 6

	    6S
	What an incredible week 6S have had! It all started with the extremely impressive museum project where the children confidently showcased their exhibits and artefacts and presented the information excellently to parents and staff! Well done to the winners! Graduation night was also this week - a fantastic night. The children danced, ate and celebrated their successes and progression from this year. Congratulations to all.

	    6T
	The children thoroughly enjoyed presenting their museums to parents and staff on Monday. Their work and enthusiasm was exemplary and they represented their groups proudly. They have now begun to practise their Leavers Assembly ready for next Thursday.

	    6W
	In our penultimate week, the children were able to show off all of their hard work from throughout the year. Firstly, all 9 WW2 museum groups presented their work confidently to parents, teachers and children. It was impressive to see how much knowledge children were able to pass on through their museums. Well done to the winning team and thank you to all parents who came to vote. Graduation evening was another fantastic opportunity to celebrate the children's achievements and they all looked proud as they collected their awards.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 15th July 2016








TEACHER TRAINING DAY





School closed Monday 5th September and re-opens Tuesday 6th September.


















































                                                         Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 8th JULY 2016


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:
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DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





FRIDAY 15TH JULY – SPORTS DAY - KEY STAGE 1


THURSDAY 21ST JULY – LEAVERS ASSEMBLY


THURSDAY 21ST JULY – NURSERY TRIP TO WIBBLY WOBBLY


FRIDAY 22ND JULY – SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30


MONDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER – SCHOOL CLOSED TEACHER TRAINING DAY


TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER – SCHOOL RE-OPENS
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YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS
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SUMMER HOLIDAYS


Summertime is here again! If you would like your children to come and join in the fun and activities, Kids Club will be opening as usual from July 25th to August 18th. If you are interested, please call either Clare of Lucy on 07940555263 or collect a form from Kids Club.





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS


If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing.








UNIFORM





Please remember to order your school uniform before the end of term.
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“Together we are stronger"








